
Come take part in the 

2017 AAU Junior Olympic Games Baton 

Twirling Showcase 
 

 
 

 

All twirlers competing at this year’s AAU Junior Olympic Games in Detroit, Michigan are invited to take part in the Baton 
Twirling Showcase.  This is a wonderful opportunity to make new friends and experience a performance where twirlers 

from all over the United States come together to display their talent of baton twirling.   
 

HOW TO REGISTER/PAY:   Registration MUST BE done separately from the AAU Junior Olympic Games Baton Entry.  
  
A.  TO REGISTER:   Go to the AAU Junior Olympic Games Website (www.aaujrogames.org), click on the sport of baton 
twirling, and follow the link provided for the Showcase Online Registration.   Complete the online showcase registration 
form.   (NOTE:   If you are a coach registering your students…you must register each twirler individually, you can pay for 
them together—but must register each individually.)  All participants MUST include their t-shirt size when you register 
(Sizes are Youth S, M, L and Adult S, M, L, XL, 2XL).  Shirts are Gildan brand.  Extra shirts WILL NOT be ordered, so please 
be sure to order the correct size.   
 
B.  TO PAY FOR SHOWCASE:  Print and complete the Showcase Payment Form.    Email that form to the contact listed on 
the form.  Cost is $25 per person   (Each twirler will receive a custom showcase t-shirt to wear for their performance.)   
 
ADDITIONAL ITEMS TWIRLERS WILL NEED TO BRING FROM HOME:  Black knit Shorts (that you can move in), majorette 
hose/tights, twirling shoes, your batons 
 
SHOWCASE ROUTINE:  The showcase routine will be posted on the AAU Junior Olympic Games Website (baton page) 
and on the AAU Baton Twirling Facebook page by the beginning of July.  Twirlers should learn the routine at home 
before coming to the AAU Junior Olympic Games.    
 
SHOWCASE PRACTICE:  If held, will be July 30 (time/location to be announced) 
 
SHOWCASE PERFORMANCE LOCATION/VENUE:   To Be Announced   (If showcase is performed at the opening 
ceremonies-that will be held the evening of July 30). 

Don’t miss out on this opportunity to participate in this performance at 
the AAU Junior Olympic Games!!! 

http://www.aaujrogames.org/

